
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
We are happy to announce that the European Chamber of Commerce of the Philippines 
(ECCP) through its subsidiary Fairs and More Inc. (FMI) has recently partnered with 
Turkey’s first and only SEDEC 2020 - Security & Defense Online B2B & B2G Event. 
This event provides an opportunity for companies who cannot travel to Turkey to 
participate in business meetings with potential suppliers, buyers and partners of defense 
and security products/services. 
 
Procurement officials and decision makers from Turkish military and law enforcement, as 
well as sector leaders and main platform manufacturers, will be participating in the event 
this year. Also international online and on-site participants comprising of local and 
international companies will also be available to meet with you. 
 
During the SEDEC 2018, over 4,200 physical B2B and B2G meetings were held. In light 
of the COVID-19 pandemic, SEDEC 2020 is featuring its B2B & B2G digital meeting 
platform which secures participants’ data and privacy by developing its own software and 
utilizing its own private servers. 
 
In this regard, we are inviting you to join the B2B and B2G online meetings that will 
take place from 15-17 Sept. 2020. To express your interest to participate, kindly provide 
us with your company information and business interests through this link. 
 
For more information on the SEDEC 2020 B2B & B2G Online Meetings, please email Ms. 
Jackie Diola of FMI/ECCP at jackie.diola@eccp.com or call +639173063025. She will be 
providing you more information on the cost of participation, the process for registration 
and online business meeting scheduling.  
 
We look forward to hearing from you. 
 
 

Stay safe and healthy,  
 

 

GERRY D. CONSTANTINO 
President, Fairs & More Inc. /  
Director, ECCP 


